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September 30, 2020 

 

Ms. Melissa Harmon  

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company  

P. O. Box 191  

Victor, CO 80860 

 

RE: Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244 

 June 2020 Inspection Corrective Action 

 Due Date Extension Request Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Harmon: 

 

On September 30, 2020, the Division received your request via email to extend the due date for the 

corrective action related to the holding pond west of the PSES that was noted in the June 30, 2020 

inspection.  The request is to change the due date from October 6, 2020 to December 10, 2020.   

 

The corrective action due date for the pond west of the PSES has been extended until December 10, 2020.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

CC: Katie Blake, CC&V 

Jeana Ratcliff, CC&V 

Justin Bills, CC&V 

Justin Raglin, CC&V 

Tim Cazier, DRMS 

Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

Elliot Russell, DRMS 

Patrick Lennberg, DRMS 

 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:brock.bowles@state.co.us

